Everyone Allied Against Homophobia
Attn: Lea Robinson

Columbia University

552 West 114th Street, MC 5755

New York, NY 10025
January 29, 2011
Dear Parent or Guardian:
The Student Anti-Homophobia Leadership Summit (SAHLS) is a two-day event sponsored by Everyone Allied Against Homophobia, Columbia University’s gay-straight alliance and anti-homophobia taskforce.  The seventh annual summit will take place from April 2nd-3rd, 2011.

SAHLS is a great opportunity for students from high schools from around the country to come together to address homophobia and activism.  Students will discuss issues such as queer identity, heterosexism, transgender-phobia, and the relevance of homophobia to the heterosexual community.  They will also have the opportunity to skill-build in the areas of creative advertising, fundraising, recruiting, negotiating with faculty and administration, and event organizing.  We also hope that they will use SAHLS as an opportunity to build a network of high school and college anti-homophobia activists in the tri-state area.

All high school students who attend will spend the night of April 2nd with Columbia and Barnard students in dorm rooms.  An overnight conference allows for students to learn more and to foster closer friendships with each other.  Both Columbia Security and Barnard Security are given lists of the students’ names, their emergency contact information, and who they will be staying with before they even arrive at the summit.  The students are not allowed off-campus and are under constant supervision by the SAHLS coordinators or their overnight student chaperones.

If you have questions or problems emailing the application form, please contact Avi Edelman (240-483-965), EAAH President, at this numbers or at columbia.sahls@gmail.com. Our faculty advisor, Lea Robinson, is also available for any further questions at (212) 854-1675 or lr2476@columbia.edu.

          Sincerely,
                                                  SAHLS Coordinators

                                                  Everyone Allied Against Homophobia

                                          Columbia University
